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October 1, 1842,

! Mr. Harold Weisberg,
313 H Street, NW,
Washington, D, C,

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Since I'm a bit burdened down with
closing an issue and haven't time a2t the moment ‘
to work out any plans for Washington representation:
I do want to acknowledge your letter of September °
23 and let you know that I would llke to go into
the idea further.

_ My feeling is that Washington doesn't
warrant full-time representation for us as, for
instance, our Hollywood office does. But I would
be willing to work out something on a per sotry
basis to see how the 1aea would function.

If you have any story ideas I'd like
to correspond with you about them, or if you have
any further suggestions on how you might operate for
- us on a part-time basis I'd like to hear them.

eerely, M\zg

HALL_FRAYSUR
Editor



